
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES AIR FORCE 

WASHINGTON, OC 

25 May 2011 

HAF/1 MIO (FOIA) 
1000 Air Force Pentagon 
Washington DC 20330-0100 

Mr. Frank Vera 

Dear Mr. Vera 

This is in response to your March 15, 2011 , Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
request for "index of any and all records of c lassified or formally classified documents 
pertaining to environmental contamination at the former George Air Force Base- EPA 
#: CA2570024453" from the Department of Energy (under their HQ-2011-00805-F) . 

The Air Force Real Property Agency (AFRPA) conducted an appropriate search for 
responsive records, but no such index was found. Therefore, a "no records" 
determination was made. 

Should you decide that an appeal to this "no records" response is necessary, you 
must write to the Secretary of the Air Force, Thru: HAFIIMIO (FOIA), 1000 Air Force 
Pentagon, Washington DC 20330-1000, within 60 calendar days from the date of this 
letter. Include in the appeal, your reasons for reconsideration, and attach a copy of 
th is letter. 

AFRPA did state that the former George Air Force Base's Administrative Record is 
available to the public at the following website: https://afrpaar.lackland .af.millar. 

Please contact the undersigned at (703) 693-2736 should you have any questions 
and refer to our case #2011-04334-F. There are no fees associated with the 
processing of this request in this instance. 

Sincerely 

ESPINAL.JOHN. 
M.1184810375 

JOHN M. ESPINAL 
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